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 April 25, 2025 
THANK YOU FOR FOLLOWING 10 SECONDS HEADLINES 
 
The needs of our community and clients have evolved over the last 17 years of distributing our weekly 10 Seconds Headlines. In 
recent weeks, we asked for your feedback on what information is valuable, and how you want to receive it. What we learned is that 
we need to evolve our efforts to connect.  

 
Therefore, our 10 Seconds will no longer be created going forward. We want to thank you, our loyal readers, and we invite you to 
follow us on LinkedIn (here) to continue connecting with us.  

 
The Angus Watt Advisory Group 
 

 
 

                                                            
 

Opinions expressed in this document are those of The Angus Watt Advisory Group and are not necessarily those of National Bank Financial Group. The 
information contained herein was obtained from sources which we believe to be reliable; however, it is not guaranteed by National Bank Financial Inc. and 
may be incomplete.  
 
National Bank Financial - Wealth Management (NBFWM) is a division of National Bank Financial Inc. (NBF), as well as a trademark owned by National Bank 
of Canada (NBC) that is used under license by NBF. NBF is a member of the Canadian Investment Regulatory Organization (CIRO) and the Canadian 
Investor Protection Fund (CIPF), and is a wholly-owned subsidiary of NBC, a public company listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange (TSX: NA). 

 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/anguswattadvisorygroup/
https://www.cipf.ca/

